
  

 DAILY BULLETIN  

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         April 11, 2016 

 

Menu 

 

Monday:  Chicken Sticks 

Tuesday:  Cheese Quesadilla 

Wednesday:  Egg/Bacon/Cheese Pizza 

Thursday:  Spaghetti with Meatballs 

Friday:  Breaded Chicken Sandwich 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

7th Graders: Please remember that you will need ear buds or head phones, a pencil, and a library book 

each day this week for testing. Bring these things and nothing else to your first hour class. Your cell 

phones should be off and left in your lockers. You may also bring a small snack on Tuesday to eat during 

the break between tests. 

 

Donut Party:  Make sure to check to see if you’re on the honor roll because this Friday morning, all 

honor roll students will have a donut party!  Report to the cafeteria, beginning at 8:00 a.m. for your 

donut!  

 

Rubic's Cube Specialists Needed:  If any student is interested in competing in a rubic's cube 

competition for next week's CTE Assembly, please see Mr. Shoufler at lunch to sign up. 

 

"Cutest Pet" Contest and APL Fundraiser: WJHS students are invited to submit 4x7 photos of their 

"cutest pet" for a chance to win a pet prize, 1st place ribbon, and bragging rights. Beta Club members will 

be in the cafeteria each day collecting entry fees and pet pictures. The contest will run from April 11th- 

May 4th. Pet contestant photos can be viewed in the hallway (on display boards) each week and digitally 

projected in the cafeteria on Wednesday during a school-wide vote. Students will vote on the "cutest pet" 

of the week each Wednesday during lunch. Everyone is welcome to vote regardless of Beta Club 

membership or participation in the contest. The top three "cutest pets" of the week will be announced and 

allowed to remain in the contest for the following week free of charge! New and returning photo entries 

will be allowed for a higher entry fee each subsequent week ($2, then $3, then $4). The "Cutest Pet" 

winner will be announced and prizes will be awarded on Wednesday May 4th. All proceeds will be 

donated to the Animal Protective League in Springfield. Please help us support all of our furry friends! 

 

PARCC Testing Dates 

7th Grade: April 11th-April 15th 

8th Grade: April 18th-April 22nd 

6th Grade: April 25th-29th 

 

WCUSD Bus Rider Policy: Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus 

besides your own.  At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency 

situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the 

parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on 

alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed. 

 



  

Schoolkidz School Supply Kits:  We know it seems early but it’s almost time to start ordering your 

school supplies for next year.  Last year’s sale was a great success and students and parents loved the 

products and convenience.  We’ll be handing out flyers soon to let you know how you can order from 

Schoolkidz.  It’s nice to have all of your school supplies here waiting for you on the first day of school and 

or locker day.  Be on the lookout in the daily bulletin for more information as soon as it’s available. 

 

Fine Arts News 

 

FREE Swing Dance Lessons:  Before the 5th Annual Williamsville Jazz Dinner, swing dance lessons will 

be offered in the WJHS Fine Arts Gym on Tuesday, April 12th from 6:30-7:30pm and again on 

Wednesday, April 20th from 6:30-7:30pm.  The lessons are free.  All students and parents are welcome 

to join in the fun! 

 

Sports News 
 

Volleyball Clinic:  Those 7th and 8th grade girls helping with the elementary volleyball clinic tomorrow 

should be at the school at 4:15 pm for set up and instructions.  See Mrs. Heaps if you have any 

questions. 

 

High School Cheerleading News: There will be a tryout informational meeting held on Wednesday, April 

13th at 3:30 pm in the HS cafeteria. If you cannot make this meeting but would still like the information, 

there will be additional tryout packets in the office. We hope to see you there! If you have any questions, 

please contact Coach Danielle at duncan@wcusd15.org. 

 

HS Volleyball:  Those 8th grade girls interested in playing High School volleyball should see Coach 

Carlson in her room sometime today to pick up a summer schedule and forms.  All forms and money 

should be turned into Coach Heaps by Monday, April 25th. 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT DAY! 

 

 
 
 

SUMC Puppet Show 

Please join us for an evening of fun with the SUMC Puppet team! 

Wednesday, April 13 at 7:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center 

 

Troop 330 Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser 

The Sherman & Williamsville’s Boy Scout Troop 330 is hosting a fund raiser at the Texas Roadhouse on Thursday, 

April 14th from 3 to 10 pm.  All you have to do is mention to your server that you are there to support Boy Scout 

Troop 330, dine on your favorite meal, and 10% of your total food purchases will be donated back to the Troop.  All 

proceeds will be used to support various camping experiences.  Thank you for your support. 

mailto:duncan@wcusd15.org

